Reply all | Delete Junk |

## COmment on bill Keith Gottschalk <kgottschalk@uwc.ac.za>

Reply all |

Thu 21/09, 16:39 Cindy-Joy Balie

Inbox Inbox

You replied on 22/09/2017 09:52.

Action Items

Dear hon. members of the Committee,

I support this bill, which improves our democracy.

One gap is that it does not extend disclosure requirements to property developers who allegedly pour millions of rand in donations to parties and candidates in municipal elections.

Please do extend disclosure requirements to donors in municipal elections.

yours collegially,

Keith Gottschalk.

former Head of Political Studies Department, UWC. (in my personal capacity)

Disclaimer - This e-mail is subject to UWC policies and e-mail disclaimer published on our website at: <a href="https://www.uwc.ac.za/Pages/emaildisclaimer.aspx">https://www.uwc.ac.za/Pages/emaildisclaimer.aspx</a>